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Thank You Party for Volunteers – February 11 
Over 30 people attended the We Love Our Volunteers Party on February 11.  The Party was 
Valentine’s Day themed and included tables on invasive and native plants as well as the Adopt-
a-Tree program.  Several trees were adopted during the event.  Thank you to Susan Cox, Kathy 
Schramek as well as members of the Activities Committee for stopping by the event. Also, 
thanks to Martha Crawley, Susan Bruns and Sally Burmeister for organizing the event. 
 
Quaker Lane Landscape Plan Walk Through – February 24 
Residents in the affected areas of the 200s near Quaker Lane will be meeting with 
Management, CLS and members of the Landscape Committee to review the work that has been 
done to date.  
 
Gardens in the Park Week – May 5 - 12 
The Landscape Committee is coordinating with the Activities Committee for the 2nd Annual 
Gardens in the Park Week.  Please mark your calendar for May 5 – 12.  May 5 will be the Home 
and Garden Tour and May 12 will be a plant and vendor event in the Valley Drive parking lot.  
The Committee is now working on coming up with classes and events for the week – stay tuned. 
 
Reminder Memo to Landscape Contractors 
Attached is a memo from the Landscape Committee to Management detailing reminders to our 
landscape contractors as spring clean-up and mulching is upon us.  These reminders hopefully 
will help CLS identify some of the common issues that our residents are contacting the 
Committee, Board and Management about. 
 
 
 
 


